
 

9th March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES FOR PARENTS 

We are holding English classes for all parents and this begins on 
Monday the 12th of March at 10am. 
Please do come and join us. 

Science Week 

To heighten the importance of science, year 5 are excited to be visiting 
the Regional Science Centre in Oldham.  They will be taking part in hands 
on practical science experiments. 
How exciting!  If you have a child in year 5 then please do ask them about 
their science learning. 
 

Punctuality 

Thank you to all our parents who always get their children into school on 
time, this does make an impact on learning and progress.  Lack of  
punctuality affects learning and can affect behaviour.  Punctuality is also a 
key workplace skill which must be learnt at school and kept to.  (Please 
see back of this newsletter for more information) 
 

Final reminder for Data Collection Letters 

If you have not already please can all parents send in their data  
collection forms so that we can ensure we have the correct  
information for your child. 

If you do change your mobile number then please do visit the office 
to update the systems records and you will be sent important school 
information correctly by text. 

 
MOCK SAT’s - Year 6 

We wish our year 6 children all the very best of luck in their MOCK SAT’s next 
week.  Please can all year 6 children be in the hall for 8.30am.  We are able to offer 
toast and orange juice!  Please make sure that if you have a child in year 6 they 
have lots of rest this weekend and are ready for the challenge.  W 
e will inform  
parents and children of the results the following week. 

ATTENDANCE 

The snow did impact on our attendance last week but it will improve this week! 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* MOCK SAT week for the year 6 children.  
* Tuesday 13th March Class 9 - Regional Science Centre  
* Friday 16th March Class 7 and 8 - Regional Science Centre 



* Friday 16th March Class 8’s Assembly (9am Parent’s Welcome) 
     

 




